
 Today I sit down to write my last article as your Commodore. It 
seems like yesterday when Tony Blank sat next to me at the bar and said, 
“I would love to have you follow me through the chairs. Come on, it will 
be fun” It’s been a great three years. We’ve experienced renting out the 
club and throwing parties. We’ve experienced meeting and interviewing 
new members. We’ve experienced running the general meetings, being 
part of the board, working with the committees, attending Regattas, Com-
modore Receptions and Commodore Balls. We’ve also learned that when 
you make a smiley face in Word in becomes a J when converted to PDF, 
which makes things a bit confusing. Lady Lori and I have met a lot of 
great people and have had a lot of great times. So what’s next for us? Well 
our next big duty is on January 9th, where we get to swear in our 2019 
Commodore Elect, David Krell! Come on out, join the fun and have a 
drink on the new Commodore. David, we are all really looking forward to 
you and Lady Courtney leading the way in 2019. And of course our free 
drinks (Smiley Face). After the swearing in, Lori and I will then quietly 
blend back into the ranks of the membership, where we have always felt 
right at home. We’ll try to keep the noise to that transition down Commo-
dore, so not to detract any attention to your big night. Lori and I may have 
to take that transition to the back deck. Pay no attention to the shots, high 
fives and hugs going on out there. Stay focused. You have a big year ahead 
of you! And no worries, we will return to the clubhouse to watch you lead 
your first meeting as our Commodore, and many meetings after that as 
well. We will be here for you in 2019 if you need us. Right here… Well, 
we might be out in the lake, or possibly at Put in Bay, but at least in the 
same state… Well we might be a few states away… It’s possible we could 
be in another country, but we promise that we will be just a phone call 
away. Unless of course we go where there is no cell service. But how 
could you even find those places these days?  

My Father is Past Commodore at TIYC. I remember him and many of his 
friends going through the chairs at TIYC. I remember going into ORYC as 
a boy and witnessing from time to time men and women looking at the 
Past Commodore’s pictures, pointing to a particular picture and stating 
there’s my grandfather.  
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Report from the Commodore Cont’d 

 He’s not with us anymore but when I come in here, I always take a 
moment to look at his picture and reflect... I’ve always thought that was 
pretty cool. As cool as that is it wasn’t enough for me to have the desire to 
run through the chairs. It seemed like too much work, and I’m like Cindy 
Lauper and the girls, who just want to have fun. What I didn’t realize is all 
the fun that I would experience along the way.  

Lady Lori and I are looking forward to 2019. Because of our Commodore 
duties we didn’t get to spend much time with many of you this year. We are 
looking forward to making up for that. As your Commodore there are things 
that I was unable to get accomplished this past year, one being the cap to the 
seawall. Gary Eff is guaranteeing its completion (Smiley Face). Just a word 
of caution, if you bring this up to Gary, it would be safer to do it by phone. 
He was quite clear the other night that HE IS NOT HEADING UP THE 
COMPLETION, however he will assist. I plan to assist on this project as 
well and may reach out to some of you to help get it done. Come on, it will 
be fun (Smiley Face). I also plan on learning how to remove center poles 
from unused dock wells. We have members that are docking at other clubs 
due to this situation and I’m looking forward to getting this rectified.  

The object of the club shall be the promotion, protection and encouragement 
of boating for pleasure and sport, and to encourage aquatic sports and good 
fellowship among its members. 

This above statement is BVYC’s guiding compass. It’s the clubs purpose 
and has guided us since 1905. Lady Lori and I are very thankful for the 
founding members, the member we have now and all the members in-
between. We are very thankful for getting the opportunity to be a part of this 
great club’s history and we are looking forward to many more BVYC 
memories to come! 

Now if you excuse me P/C Blank has arrived… He has just handed Lori an 
envelope that says P/C Travel Destinations… The envelope looks to be over 
100 years old… Lori has a big smile on her face… She says these listed 
destinations have all the amenities but one… (Smiley Face)  

We hope everyone has a Very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!! 

Commodore Steve Suffety / 1-800-CDKRELL / david.krell@gmail.com /  

Lived the Dream of 2018  



Report from the Vice CommodoreReport from the Vice CommodoreReport from the Vice CommodoreReport from the Vice Commodore    

 ‘‘Twas the month after Thanksgiving and the lagoon was 
calm, for most the boats were long gone.  While the boats are 
tucked away for their long winter stay, we all hope for the next 
warm sunny day.” 
Fall was gone in a blur!! Friday October 26th we attended the Dr. 
Suess’s dinner featuring Scalloped potatoes and ham, as it was a 
fundraiser for Sam I Am.  This fundraiser was to raise money to 
buy books to hand out at the Downtown Holiday Parade. 
 Saturday, November 3rd members of Bay View boarded a 
bus for a wine trip though the Irish Hills.  This was our true color 
cruise as the trees were in their fall glory!  Along the way we 

stopped at four wineries and had four delicious tastings at each.  Everyone had a 
great time as you could tell from the full boxes they carried off the bus!  A great 
thanks goes to Ruthann M for creating all the raffles, along with her niece who 
helped her.  Rob P also took the time to gather information to pass out on the bus and 
Lady Courtney for kept all the documentation straight. 
 The following weekend  November 10th, Lady Courtney and I attended our 
first ball of the 19 season.  TSC honored Commodore Marc and Lady Merry, it was 
held at the Renaissance Hotel Downtown.  The food was great and we got a preview 
for what is in store for us, as we celebrate our 2019 Commodore Ball there on March 
30th. 
 Friday, November 16 we held the Festival of Meats.  Thank you to all the 
people who came out to support, as we had a great night.  Thank you to Tony  B and 
Keith H for putting on a great show.  Also thank you to Nate E and Corky H for 
working the front table, while Courtney and Sue B sold tickets, with Noel W and 
Mike U taking care of the baked potato bar.  One last thing I can’t forget ......a 
special thank you to Stacy Slicker for being the “BFL” for the Festival of Meats!!! 
 We didn’t stay out late as the following day we headed to Suessville with 
Cindy Lou Who!   Bay View and it’s members continued the tradition of being Dr. 
Suess in the Downtown Holiday Parade for the 5th year!   This event is always a lot 
a fun, and this year we were highlighted before the parade with a live interview on 
Channel 13.   Thank you to Sharon, Timothy, and crew as we passed out over 900 
books to the kids along the parade route.  Parade day would not be complete without 
finishing it up at the Blarney for lunch and to watch the rest of the parade finish up.  
Thank you Joan for the Firetruck parking spot. 
 Thank you to Bill Edens for taking pictures of the Wine trip and the Holiday 
Parade. They are wonderful to look back on with a yummy bottle of wine!! 
 Thank you for all the support and we look forward to sharing some upcoming 
events with you all.  Our annual Basket Raffle is on Saturday January 19th, 2019.   
 
Vice Commodore, David Krell, 419-779-0883, David.krell@gmail.com 

Vice Commodore 
David Krell 



Bay Views Advertising 

ATTENTION: New lower AD Prices  >>>> Business Card Size Ads $50.00 Per Year. Par-
tial Year $5.00 Per Month. 

The Bay Views Is Sent To All BVYC Members and AYC Clubs, by U.S. Mail And Is Also On Our 
Website: www.bvyc.org. Send info to: rogerjhoffman@outlook.com and/or nemo@bex.net.  

Report from the Rear Commodore 

 The fall was quick and went right into winter. Let’s hope 
the winter is just as fast. It’s hard for me to believe that my year 
as R/C is almost over. This month has been busy.   

We hosted the Halloween party and it turned out to be a 
success. It’s always exciting to see so many members and 
friends come out for the fun. 

We also attended the V/C’s Festival of Meats. Had a great time. 

Lady Moe and myself were part of the Holiday Parade again 
this year as Thing 1 & 2 and had a great time passing out books 
to the         kids.  

 

          Just a reminder of the following events- 

    Dec. 16th      Kids Christmas Party 

    Dec. 31st      New Year’s Eve Party    DISCO THEME 

    Fliers are posted in the Club. 

 

I would also like to thank all that has supported myself and Lady Moe as R/C, We 
are looking forward to continue our support of BVYC and help in many ways. 

As always please don’t hesitate to talk to me if you have any suggestions or 
concerns that I may be able to assist with. 

Chuck Martin, 

Rear Commodore 

419-466-3167 

Rear Commodore 
Charles Martin 

Important Reminder: There are new electronic locks installed on the doors. 
YOU MUST USE A NEW KEYCARD FOR ENTRY.  New cards are 
available for purchase at the bar.  

From the Bay View Newsletter Committee: We wish Everyone a Joyous and 
Safe Holiday season as well as a Healthy and Prosperous 2019. If you have 
comments or improvements to the newsletter, please email them to 
rogerjhoffman@outlook.com and /or  Jeff Palmer - nemo@bex.net. 



The Deadline for the Bay Views  

Is the 20th of each month.  Articles submitted after the 20th may be 
omitted from that months issue.  If possible send all reports, notices, 
flyers, etc. to: nemo@bex.net and/or rogerjhoffman@outlook.com 

December 
Birthdays 

 
01 James Eck 

04 Ryan Waters 

05 Kenneth Campbell 

05 Gary Meyer 

08 Donald Rogers 

09 Pete Kaiser 

10 Bruce Beaudry 

10 George Kuene 

13 Tod Lasley 

14 Michael Collins 

16 W.Todd Hammitt 

16 William Windnagle 

17 Matthew Beissel 

17 Mike Murray 

18 Kenneth Trowbridge 

21 Chris Sackett 

22 Randall Lee 

24 Lynn Kossow 

24 Noel Wendt 

25 Garrett Lee 

26 James Nowak 

26 Steve Schuldt 

27 James Ciesielski 

29 Ronald Roop 

30 Ruth Creecy 

30 Phillip Shinaver 

Gas Dock Hours 

 The Gas Dock is 
CLOSED Call the 
club if needed. 

Bay View Yacht Club 

Bar Hours 

Starting October 1st 2018 

 

Monday      3 pm - 11pm 

Tuesday     3 pm - 11pm 

Wednesday  3 pm - 11pm 

Thursday   3 pm - 11pm 

Friday   1 pm – 1 am 

Saturday   1 pm – 1 am 

Sunday   1 pm - 11pm 

 

During the week the bar may close early if no 
members are present. Please call ahead if arriving 

late during the week. 













2018 Officers 

 

Commodore        Steve Suffety        
Vice Commodore       David Krell 

Rear Commodore       Charles Martin 

Recording Secretary     P/C Scott Kneisel 

Financial Secretary      Deborah Trimmer 

Treasurer         Tricia Dunn 

Fleet Captains     Chris Sackett, Randy Scherf 

Board of Trustees 

 

Board Chairman – John (Woody) Wlodarczyk 

Vice Chairman - Doug LaLonde 

Commodore Steve Suffety 

Alan Ellison 

Gary Eff 

Brian Rogers 

Chuck Shanteau 

Alternate - Dave Scardina 


